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June 2, 2020 
 

 
Dear Valued Customer: 
 
This letter is to inform you that BD has made the difficult decision to no longer pursue the ISO 80369-3 

compliant enteral system or syringe known as the BD UniVia™ RightFit Syringe, a non-proprietary male 
syringe enteral system that seeks to address misconnection concerns.  
 

• BD will not develop or launch an ISO 80369-3 compliant enteral male or female syringe system 
• BD will continue to offer BD Oral/Enteral syringe with BD UniVia™ connection  
• BD remains committed to advancing standards in patient care and safety is a goal we share 

with our valued partners 
 
A recent evaluation of the BD UniVia™ RightFit program identified some technical challenges with the 
syringe that would impact our ability to bring to market an ISO 80369-3 solution within a timely 

manner. This, combined with evolving category and market dynamics, informed our decision to not 
move forward with the launch of the BD UniVia™ RightFit System. Program decisions are anchored in 
the discipline of revisiting programs periodically to ensure alignment to evolving market events, needs, 

and priorities.  
 
We are ever grateful to our clinical community and partners with whom we jointly sought to deliver the 

BD UniVia™ RightFit Solution. Although this solution did not come to fruition, it is because of this 
collaboration that we have a better understanding of the enteral space and can be more confident that 
customers and patients will be better informed when evaluating solutions.  
 

To ensure continuity of care, BD will continue to supply BD UniVia™ Oral/Enteral syringes to hospitals 
around the world as you evaluate your options. The BD UniVia™ Oral/Enteral syringes do not 
misconnect to Luer devices (e.g. IV devices) and comply with applicable U.S. medical device 

regulations.  
 
 

 
 
Sincerely,  

 
Akshay Yeshokumar 
Global Marketing Director 
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